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I strongly oppose this expansion.
This proposed Coffin Butte landfill expansion clearly violates BCC 53.215 (1) and
BCC 53.215(2).
Effective monitoring of methane emissions from the current landfill has been woefully
inadequate in recent years. There is no reason to believe that this situation will
improve if the CUP is approved. Without third party testing and meaningful
enforcement, methane emissions will only increase. This runs contrary to my values
of protecting our environment from further degradation and damage.
Respectfully,
Mark Baldwin
1700 NW Hawthorn Place
Corvallis, OR 97330
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